| 2 <sup>nd</sup> June 2015  |                                     |   |  |
|--|-------------------------------------|---|--|
| Small Hall, HTH. 7:00pm.   |                                     |   |  |
| ITEM LEAD OFFICER REPORT BRIEF   |                                     |   |  |
| Progress review of the issues addressed by the PAC since its formation | Craig Bowdery                       | To continue the progress review that was started at the Committee's previous meeting                      |  |
| Taskforce on Social Value Procurement                                  | Cllr Ben Coleman /<br>Craig Bowdery | To receive the draft Final Report of the Taskforce and consider the recommendations to be made to Cabinet |  |
| Draft response to the Government's Business Rates Review               | Craig Bowdery                       | To consider a draft response to the consultation, based on last year's Business Rates Scrutiny Task Group |  |

| 7 <sup>th</sup> July 2015<br>Small Hall, HTH. 7:00pm.  |              |   |  |
|--|--------------|---|--|
| ITEM LEAD OFFICER REPORT BRIEF   |              |   |  |
| Housing strategy second phase of consultation on the council's housing allocation scheme; tenancy strategy; and home buy allocation scheme draft documents | Mike England | To consider the proposed housing allocation scheme, tenancy strategy, and home buy allocation scheme and make comment upon them before their adoption |  |

| 8 <sup>th</sup> September 2015<br>Small Hall, HTH. 7:00pm. |                |  |  |
|--|----------------|--|--|
| ITEM LEAD OFFICER REPORT BRIEF                             |                |  |  |
| Arts Strategy  | Donna Pentelow | To review the Council's proposed Arts Strategy and an update on the issues raised at the Committee's March meeting |  |

| 3 <sup>rd</sup> November 2015<br>Small Hall, HTH. 7:00pm. |              |  |
|---|--------------|--|
| ITEM  | LEAD OFFICER | REPORT BRIEF   |
| Residents Commission on Council Housing                   | Mike England | To consider the report submitted by the Residents Commission |

| 1 <sup>st</sup> December 2015<br>Small Hall, HTH. 7:00pm. |                                   |  |  |
|---|-----------------------------------|--|--|
| ITEM LEAD OFFICER REPORT BRIEF                            |                                   |  |  |
| The Financial Plan for Council Homes                      | Kath<br>Corbett/Danny<br>Rochford | To review the HRA budget (including the 2016/17 rent increases and investments) before approval by Cabinet in early January 2016 |  |
| Leaseholder Billing                                       | Kath Corbett                      | To understand how leaseholders are invoiced and consider ways in which invoices can be made clearer and more understandable.     |  |
| Work Programme  | Ainsley Gilbert                   | To consider the committee's work programme.  |  |

| 19 <sup>th</sup> January 2016<br>Small Hall, HTH. 7:00pm. |   |   |
|---|---|---|
| ITEM  | LEAD OFFICER                                | REPORT BRIEF  |
| The draft Budget 2016/17                                  | Mark Jones/Danny<br>Rochford/Paul<br>Gulley | To review the 2016/17 budget for the departments covered by this committee. |

| 8 <sup>th</sup> March 2016<br>Small Hall, HTH. 7:00pm. |              |   |  |
|--|--------------|---|--|
| ITEM LEAD OFFICER REPORT BRIEF                         |              |   |  |
| Residents Commission on Council Housing                | Mike England | To consider decisions taken by Cabinet following its consideration of the Residents Commission on Council Housing |  |

| 20 <sup>th</sup> April 2016  |                          |  |
|--|--------------------------|--|
| St John's Church, North End Road/Vanston Place 7:00pm.                       |                          |  |
| ITEM   | LEAD OFFICER             | REPORT BRIEF   |
| Update on Bloemfontein Road and North End Road re high street regeneration – | Antonia<br>Hollingsworth | To scrutinise what the administration has done over regeneration of North End Road and Bloemfontein Road and to discuss future plans and proposals for the two areas. For the North End Road Action Group (NERAG) to report on their work over the last year and a half. |

| 7 <sup>th</sup> June 2016                                     |              |   |
|---|--------------|---|
| Small Hall, HTH or Michael Stewart House (SH Scheme). 7:00pm. |              |   |
| ITEM LEAD OFFICER REPORT BRIEF                                |              |   |
| Sheltered accommodation                                       | Mike England | To review the Council's provision of sheltered accommodation and support for vulnerable residents |

| Potential Future Items   |                               |  |
|--|-------------------------------|--|
| ITEM   | LEAD OFFICER                  | REPORT BRIEF   |
| Housing for disabled people  | Helen McDonough               | To consider the proposed actions for meeting the housing needs of disabled people  |
| Update on the Resident Involvement Structure                           | Daniel Miller                 | To receive an update on the Council's work to establish a structure consisting of a number of panels and groups designed to provide Council Tenants and Leaseholders with greater decision making powers and increased involvement |
| Residents Communication Strategy                                       | Mike England                  | To consider how the Council communicates and shares information with Council housing residents.  |
| The private rented sector  | Nick Austin                   | To consider the licensing options available to the Council to help protect and support residents in the private rented sector  |
| Tackling worklessness  | Antonia<br>Hollingsworth      | To assess the impact of the Government's welfare reforms and the measures undertaken by the Council to help people back into work, including the OnePlace project with JobCentre+  |
| The development of new KPIs for Mitie                                  | Steven Kirrage                | To review the development of new Key Performance Indicators for the housing contractor Mitie. The new KPIs will more accurately monitor residents' key priorities  |
| The Council's home energy strategy and measures to tackle fuel poverty | Nick Austin/Justine<br>Dornan | To review the work of the Council to make homes as fuel efficient as possible and how vulnerable residents will be protected during the winter   |
| Adult learning   | Eamon Sconlon                 | To review the adult learning curriculum delivered by the Council   |
| Doing business in Hammersmith & Fulham                                 | Antonia<br>Hollingsworth      | To review the existing business regulation in the borough and to consider how the Council can make   |

|  |            | Hammersmith & Fulham a good place to do business  |
|--|------------|---|
| The use of S.106 funds for Skills and Training | Peter Kemp | To consider how S.106 funds are spent on improving the skills of residents to meet the demands of business in the Borough |